
Your Career Center has all kinds of
great opportunities lined up for you
this Fall! 
Resume Café Have your resume
reviewed by an employer partner as
you prepare for the Career Fair!
 Thursday, September 12th 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm
LARC Grove 

Suits for Success Need the perfect
professional attire? Look no further!
Our Career Closet is here to help you
dress for success, at no cost!
Thursday, September 19th 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m
LARC Grove 

Career Fair Connect with top
employers, explore exciting job
opportunities, and gain valuable
insights from industry experts. 
Thursday, September 26th 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm
Evans Commons Court 

Need to meet with your Career
Strategist? We are now booking
appointments through Handshake! 
SCAN BELOW! 
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Meet CEL
Hi! We are the Center for Engaged Learning. We are
here to support you during your time here at
Lindenwood through career exploration, study
abroad opportunities, international student support
and service learning/community engagement
opportunities. We are on the 2nd floor of the LARC
in room 229A. Stop by to say hello, grab a snack or
use any resources we may have available to you!

Career Corner: 

Meet our Student Workers
Abby is a junior here at
Lindenwood, majoring in
Digital Marketing and Art
& Design. 

Kaiya is a junior here at
Lindenwood, majoring in
Digital Marketing and
Marketing. 

@lindenwoodcel

Has a cat named
Noodle
Favorite country
visited is Scotland
Favorite song is Space
Bound by Eminem

Kaiya works for the KC
Royals during summer
Her favorite country
visited is Greece
Her favorite song is 28
by Zach Bryan

LARC 229A



Are you a person that enjoys giving back to the
community or making a difference? Are you
completing community service regularly with your
student organizations/groups? The Community
Service Transcript Designate Program may be an
option for you! Complete each tier and its
requirements below by November or March of your
graduating semester to earn your honors
recognition.  

100 hours: Responible Citizenship 
250 Hours: Lifelong Learning  
400 Hours: Global Advocate 

Earn academic honors on your Academic
transcript by completing these simple steps:  

Submit your application in Mane Connection 
Complete your initial contact meeting with the
Office of Service-Learning to create a plan 
Get started, earn hours! 

Robyne’s Wrap 
Hello! I’m Robyne Elder,
Associate Provost for Academic
Effectiveness. The Center for
Engaged Learning is a place for
you to find your passions,
engage in the community, the 

Lions Serve! 

Are you dreaming of exploring new cultures,
gaining international experience, and broadening
your horizons? Whether you want to study abroad
in another country or welcome international
experiences to our own campus, the Global
Mobility Department is here to guide you every
step of the way! 
At the Study Abroad Office, we believe that
education knows no boundaries. Our mission is to
provide you with opportunities that go beyond
the classroom, offering immersive experiences
that enrich your academic journey and personal
growth. We partner with universities worldwide
and organize exciting programs that allow you to
dive deep into new cultures, learn different
languages, and make lifelong connections. 

If you're curious about studying in a new country,
or if you're an international student looking to
make the most of your time on our campus, we're
your go-to resource. From understanding the
application process to navigating life in a new
environment, we offer support and guidance
tailored to your unique goals. 
Stay tuned to our section in this newsletter for
updates on exciting programs, tips for making
the most of your global experience, and stories
from students just like you who have ventured out
into the world and returned with incredible tales
to share. 

Ready to take the first step in your global
journey? Reach out to us—we can't wait to help
you explore the world! 

Study Abroad

@lindenwoodstudyabroad

studyabroad@lindenwood.edu

world, and your future. We hope you come by to visit
soon! The fall season reminds us that change is all
around us, as we are constantly growing,
developing, and learning. I wish you a wonderful
start to the semester and to remember each day is a
gift (that is why it is the present!). Live in the fall by
discovering your passions, your love for learning, and
facing each day no matter what it may bring. 

Robyne’s Read: My Name is Barbra, Barbra Streisand 

Robyne’s Listen: The Great American Bar Scene,
Zach Bryan

ServiceLearning@lindenwood.edu


